
 

 

 

Letters/Year7Disco2023/KWN/ERS 

 

November 2023 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Year 7 Disco 
 
We are delighted to announce another disco for Year 7 to celebrate their successful transition into 
Highcliffe School.  We would like to invite your child to the disco, which will take place on 
Wednesday 22nd November from 6.00-8.00pm. Refreshments will be available to purchase during 
the evening. 
 
Tickets are priced at £3.00 and payment should be made using the school’s on-line WisePay facility. 
Please make a note of your WisePay receipt reference, as you will need to provide this on the slip 
below. Receipts are generated automatically on WisePay and sent to the email address you supply 
when making the payment. 
 
As another whole year group event, it would be wonderful to see as many students as possible.  
 
Should your child wish to attend, please complete the reply slip below and return it to their tutor by 
Monday 20th November 2023. 
 
Thank you again for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
    
   
                                                       
Mr Witton   
Head of Achievement - Year 7  
 

 
PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR CHILD’S TUTOR BY MONDAY 20th NOVEMBER 2023 
 
Year 7 Disco 
 
I give permission for ……………………………………………………………..…  Tutor Group ……………….  
 
to attend the Year 7 Disco on Wednesday 22nd November from 6.00pm – 8.00pm.   
 
I have paid £3.00 using the school’s WisePay facility and my reference number is…………………………….. 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………  (Parent) 
 


